
 

 

Airport Enhancement Projects 
 

 

 

 

DRAINAGE ENHANCEMENT 
On Apron 1 

 

 

• YPK has made improvements to enhance its drainage on apron 1 with an added culvert 

to increase water flowage on the main apron. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Derek Brown, YPK Administration 

Coordinator, at dbrown@flyypk.ca 

This bulletin is distributed by the Pitt Meadows Airport Society and designed keep tenants/public updated on airport enhancement 

projects as they happen. Question/comments or contributions are welcome. Please contact Airport Administration. 

Tel:(604)465-8977 ext. 6  Fax: (604)465-4512   E: info@flyypk.ca 
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